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Éabha McMahon is thrilled to announce the return of the Celtic World Forum, an extraordinary annual event that 
celebrates the vibrant traditions of Celtic music. This highly anticipated three-day festival will unite Celtic music 
enthusiasts, experts and artists for an engaging experience filled with insightful sessions, inspirational 
performances and interactive workshops.


Spearheaded and launched by Éabha and her creative management team in 2023, the Forum fulfils a diverse 
program of talks, panels, workshops, song circles, and concerts throughout the event. 


“We wanted to create a unique event that would appeal to both music listeners and players, and one that would 
be equally informative, inspiring, and entertaining” says Éabha. 


Attendees will have the rare opportunity to immerse themselves in the essence of Irish Traditional, Folk, and 
Celtic music, guided by some of the most esteemed artists in the field. 


As well as an Irish audience, the previous two Forums have been attended by visitors travelling specifically for 
this event from their home countries, including USA, Canada, Australia and all across Europe.


They have seen many artists taking part including Moya Brennan, Horslips, Seamus and Caoimhe Uí Fhlathairte, 
Mairéad Nesbitt, Tara Howley, Eimear Quinn and Michael McGlynn, along with many other globally established 
names from the most successful international Irish touring shows.


Celtic World Forum also aims to introduce undiscovered talent to a global audience while preserving the rich 
history and tradition of the creative arts. Recognising the universal love for Ireland and its culture, the event will 
inspire a new generation of Irish music artists to embrace their heritage confidently. 


“It is crucial to instil a sense of pride in our origins and culture, that will hopefully ignite a passion to pass those 
traditions on to the next generations,” Éabha adds.


With her extensive background as a Sean Nos singer and a successful recording career, touring worldwide with 
renowned ensembles like Anúna and Celtic Woman, Éabha McMahon has established herself as a prominent 
figure in the worldwide music industry. Her debut album, Wildflower, released in 2021, received international 
critical acclaim, further cementing her ambition to showcase Ireland’s musical talent on a global stage.


The Celtic World Forum seeks to create unforgettable experiences through high-quality events and concerts, 
featuring many globally recognised performers.


“Our ultimate goal is to bring this format to other countries and help expand the reach of Irish music worldwide” 
Éabha concludes.


Join us in celebrating the rich tapestry of Celtic music and culture at the Celtic World Forum 2025, a remarkable 
annual event dedicated to the past, present and future of Celtic music.


For more information please visit www.celticworldforum.com 


